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Having moved to Moss Vale from Sydney, we thought we were moving to a beautiful country town surrounded 
by farmland where there would be fresh air; little, if any, pollution; and no heavy traffic. An idyllic environment 
to raise children and retire. 

The Plasrefine site is completely unsuitable - it is close to housing, schools and a nature reserve. It will pollute 
the area and importantly the waterways. The area is simply not suitable for heavy trucks driving around 24 
hours a day. 

Surely a more suitable industrial site could have been found, close to existing infrastructure and possibly an 
airport. 

The company selected for this development have no successful existing recycling centre anywhere (to my 
knowledge). The recent speech by a company spokesperson to the community was woeful, with little content - 
a couple of minutes for such an important subject. 

PLEASE do not go ahead with this development. 
 

 




